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Board of Alderman 

June 9, 2025

Jason Smith, Fire Chief

Consideration

Consent Agenda

Consider Approval of the Fire Department Applying for the 
Enbridge Gas NC Fueling Futures Grant in the Amount of 
$5,000 to Purchase Fire Hose Nozzles for Engine 441 and other 
Reserve Apparatus

The Fire Department respectfully request the opportunity to apply for the Enbridge Gas NC Fueling 
Futures Grant Program, in order to procure new fire hose nozzles. This is a 100% grant provided by 
Enbridge Gas NC to charities and municipalities in its service areas.

The department is requesting a grant in the amount of $5,000 dollars, to purchase seven (7) new fire hose 
nozzles for Engine 441 and the reserve fire trucks. Due to the purchase of the new truck, the updating of 
some equipment has been necessary and the department is in need of new fire hose nozzles. This grant 
would allow us to purchase four (4) Akron Mid-Range Assault Nozzles and three (3) Akron shut-off type 
smooth bore nozzles. This will compliment the new truck with the soon arriving new hose provided from 
the Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation.


